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26 November 2020 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

SCHOOL MEALS 

We have been advised by our catering provider that the kitchen staff need to isolate until 7 
December. 

Please can you provide a packed lunch each day for your child during this time. 

If you have any queries, please contact the school via the main office. 

We apologise for the short notice of this change and thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss A McCann  
Head Teacher 

 

  

 

 

 


